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 As the semester wound down and graduation approached for many of the Coalition 
of Student Leaders, the students are working to finish the last few projects for the 
academic year. We completed the revision of the Coalition’s Charter at the May 2 
meeting. There were a number of small changes including the addition of three 
positions: a secretary, a treasurer and a histori-

two retreats and the legislative advocacy trip to Juneau. These three events are traditionally held 
separately on the three university campuses but mostly paid for by Statewide System Governance. This 
year, we asked the three university student governments to co-host each event. UAF-Fairbanks Student 
Government will co-host the August Summit, UAA-Anchorage Student Government will co-host the 
January Retreat, and UAS-Juneau Student Government will co-host the February Legislative Affairs 
Session.  

We recently passed Motion 2014-1 “Student Government Advisor Training.” The motion was sent to the 
UA President’s Office after collaborating with Saichi Oba, 



American Student Government Association’s executive director, Butch Oxendine, at the August summit. 
Arrangements are in the works for another ASGA session with student government advisors in the fall. 

The Coalition composed two resolutions for appreciation of service, one for Sharon Carter, UAS-Sitka 
President, and another one for Jarmyn Kramlich, UAS-Juneau President, upon their resignations. The 
resolutions express appreciation to these former members of the team as they leave the University of 
Alaska System. We wish them success in all future endeavors. 
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